
Eglinton Crosstown  
West Extension Construction Notice 

 

 

Information as of: March 7, 2025  

Tree removals and pruning at 
Kipling Avenue and Eglinton Avenue 
West 
Scheduled start: March 10, 2025 
Expected completion: March 31, 2025 

Construction hours: 7:00 a.m. to 11:00 p.m. 

 
 
Map of work area (stage 1): 
 
 

  
 
 
 



 

  

Contact Us: 

  Write to us at: EglintonWest@metrolinx.com 
  Find us on Twitter @EglintonWestEXT 

Call us at 416-202-8001 
  Visit the website: www.metrolinx.com/EglintonWest 

Disponible en français sur demande. Si vous êtes intéressé, veuillez envoyer un courriel à EglintonWest@metrolinx.com. 

 

Map of work area (stage 2): 

What is happening? 
• Crews working on behalf of Metrolinx will be removing and pruning trees on the north and south 

side of Kipling Avenue and Eglinton Avenue West. 
• These removals are needed to accommodate future station work for the Eglinton Crosstown West 

Extension. 
• All removal and pruning of trees and vegetation in this area have been approved by the City of 

Toronto. 
• Tree removals will occur outside of bird breeding and nesting periods. 
• Metrolinx is working closely with the City of Toronto and Toronto Region Conservation Authority to 

plant new trees as early as we can. Metrolinx will plant more trees than we remove. Learn more 
about our tree planting program at metrolinx.com/vegetation. 
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Traffic and pedestrian impacts 
• Temporary lane closures will be required for both stages. 
• Stage 1:  

o The westbound curb lane and shoulder will be closed. 
o There will be a northwest sidewalk detour.  
o One eastbound lane will be closed. 
o Lane closures in stage 1 will be approximately two weeks in duration. 

• Stage 2:  
o One northbound right turn lane and one northbound through lane will be closed. 
o One westbound lane, east of the intersection will be closed. 
o Lane closures in stage 2 will be approximately three days in duration.  

What to expect 
• Nearby residents can expect to hear noise from equipment, such as trucks, excavators, 

woodchippers and chainsaws. 
• A crane will be present on site. 
• Work areas will be fenced off and secured to ensure public safety. They will also be clearly marked 

with signage.  
• Work may be delayed due to unforeseen circumstances. Residents will be provided with updates as 

they are made available.  
• The information provided in this notice is anticipated based on the current construction schedule 

and is subject to change.  
• Occasional weekend work may be required. 
• Remember to reduce your speed when approaching work zones and watch for slow-moving vehicles 

entering and exiting work areas.  
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